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April 9, 2021 

 
The Town of Kingsville 

2021 Division Road North 

Kingsville, ON N9Y 2Y9 

emailed to: jsetterington@kingsville.ca 
 

Re: Bill C-21, An Act to amend certain Acts and to make certain consequential 

amendments (firearms) 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 
Please be advised that at their April 6th, 2021 meeting, the Council of the Corporation of 

the Township of Addington Highlands resolved to endorse your municipality’s resolution 

opposing the adoption of any by-laws restricting the possession, storage and 

transportation of legally obtained handguns. 

 
I trust you will find this letter of support satisfactory. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Christine Reed 

CAO/Clerk-Treasurer 

cc. The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister – justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca 
 

Honourable Bill Blair, Minister of Public Safety and Emergency Preparedness – Bill.Blair@parl.gc.ca 

Honourable Erin O’Toole, Official Leader of the Opposition – Erin.OToole@parl.gc.ca 

Honourable Doug Ford, Premier – premier@ontario.ca 

Honourable Andrea Horwath, Official Leader of the Opposition – horwatha-qp@ndp.on.ca 

Derek Sloan, MP Hastings-Lennox and Addington – Derek.Sloan@parl.gc.ca 

 Daryl Kramp, MPP Hastings-Lennox and Addington – daryl.kramp@pc.ola.org 

 


